
June 18,1992
,.

.

MEMORANDUM FOR: Alexander W. Dromerir.k, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-4
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: William D. Beckner, Chief
Risk Applications Branch
Division of Radiation Protection

and Emergency Preparedness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: 0YSTER CREEK SER REGARDING TRANSPORTATION HAZARDS

Enclosed is our SER input regarding the resolution of the transportation
hazard issue associated with truck traffic on U.S. Route 9 in the vicinity of
Oyster Creek. The evaluation addresses the licensee's response to the staff
request for an assessment of the hazards and any appropriate measures that may
be needed to assure that the risks are acceptably low.

On the basis of discussions with the licensee on May 11, 1992, and the
information provided by the licensee in subsequent correspondence (letters
from GP') Nuclear Corp. to the staff, dated June 3 and 11,1992) we find that
the steps taken by the lirinsee provide adequate assurance that the subject
hazards do not pose an undue risk to the safe operation of the plant.

This review was completed by K. Campe (504-1092).

Original signed by:
William D. Beckner, Chief
Risk Applications Branch
Division of Radiation Protection

and Emergency Preparedness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Alexander W. Dromerick, Project Mantger |

Proje.:t Directorate 1-4
Division of Reactor' Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: William D. Beckner, Chief
Risk Applications Branch
Division of Radiation Protection

and Emergency Preparedness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: 0YSTER CREEK SER REGARDING TRANSPORTATION HAZARDS

Enclosed is our SER input regarding the resolution of the transportation
hazard issue associated with truck traffic on U.S. Route 9 in the vicinity of
Oyster Creek. .The evaluation addresses the licensee's response to the staff
request for an assessment of the hazards and any appropriate measures that may
be needed to assure that the risks are acceptably low.,

On the basis of discussions with the licensee on May 11, 1992, and the
information provided by the licensee in subsequcnt correspondenu (letters
from GPU Nuclear Corp. to the staff, dated June 3 and 11, 1990 ,e find that
the steps taken by the licensee provide adequate assurance inat the subject
hazards do not pose an undue risk to the safe operation of the plant.

This review was completed by K. Campe (504-1092).

Original signed by:
William D. Beckner, Chief
Risk Applications Branch
Division of Radiation Protection

and Emergency Preparedness
- Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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